
Subject: We Value Your Feedback! 

Dear [Employee's Name], 

We hope you have settled into your new role and are enjoying your onboarding experience at 

[Company Name]. Your feedback is incredibly important to us as we strive to enhance our 

onboarding process for future employees. 

We would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few minutes to share your thoughts on your 

experience. Here are a few questions to guide your feedback: 

• How would you rate the onboarding process overall? 

• What aspects did you find most helpful? 

• Are there any areas you believe could be improved? 

• Do you feel you received adequate support from your team? 

Please feel free to reply to this email or use the following link to submit your feedback 

anonymously: [Feedback Link]. 

Thank you for your valuable insights. We look forward to hearing from you! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


